
 
September 19, 2022 
 
Mr. Curt J. Cassidy, P.E., CFM 
Director of Public Works 
City of Mesquite 
1515 North Galloway Ave. 
Mesquite, TX 75149 
 
RE:  RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT 

Annual Contract for Utility Concrete Repairs (Area 1) 
(City Contract No. 2022-138) 

 
Dear Mr. Cassidy, 
 
On August 11, 2022, bids were received for the above referenced project. One (1) bid was received, as 
follows: 

Contractor Bid Amount 
Donny P. Brown, doing business as 
B&B Concrete Sawing, Inc. 

$527,100.00 

 
We have reviewed the qualification information provided to us by Donny P. Brown, doing business as 
B&B Concrete Sawing, Inc. In addition, this contractor has done work for the City on multiple previous 
projects, including the last Annual Contract for Utility Concrete Repairs. Therefore, I recommend that 
the City of Mesquite award the contract for the Annual Contract for Utility Concrete Repairs (Area 1) 
(City Contract No. 2022-138) to Donny P. Brown, doing business as B&B Concrete Sawing, Inc., in the 
amount of $527,100. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Lisa Crossman, P.E. 
Assistant City Engineer 


